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May 14, 2020 
 
Christine Asiata Rodriguez 
1400 10th Street, Suite 113 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Extension of Public Comment Period for SCH #: 2020040217 
 
Dear Ms. Asiata Rodriguez: 
 
Due to the unfortunate circumstances that we are all facing, as well as many community 
requests, please accept this letter as the Department of Conservation and Development’s 
official request to extend the comment period for SCH #2020040217 to JUNE 9, 2020. 
Attached is a revised Notice of Completion & Environmental Document Transmittal which 
may be used to update your records, website, etc.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at (925) 674-7815 or by email 
at syd.sotoodeh@dcd.cccounty.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Syd Sotoodeh 
Project Planner 
 
Cc: County File #LP19-2019 

                            
                                   John Kopchik 
                                              Director              
 
                                        Aruna Bhat 
                                  Deputy Director  
                                       
        Jason Crapo 
                                   Deputy Director 
 

Maureen Toms 
                                   Deputy Director 

 
Amalia Cunningham 

Assistant Deputy Director 
 

  Kelli Zenn 
            Business Operations Manager 
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